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March 12, 2020 

 

Notice to Interboro School District Community and Staff:  

 

The purpose of this communication is to provide you with another update regarding the impact due to 

COVID- 19. At this time, the District has determined that we have transitioned to the 

Limiting/Postponing phases of our Pandemic Action Plan.  

 

Therefore, the following restrictions will take immediate effect as of March 13, 2020: 

• All District events, other than scheduled board meetings are cancelled 

• All athletic and sporting events are cancelled until further notice 

• All scheduled visitors for classroom and student assemblies are cancelled 

• SAT’s scheduled for Saturday, March 14th at the High School are cancelled 

• ALL student field trips, regardless of location, are postponed until further notice 

• All outside groups using Interboro School District facilities are postponed until further notice 

• The High School musical is postponed until further notice  

• All volunteer programs are cancelled  

 

As long as the District remains in session,  Kids Stop Before and After Care Program will remain open.  

 

At 2:00p.m today, Governor Wolf ordered Montgomery County to close all schools for 14 days in an 

effort to stop the spread of COVID-19.  In light of this recent announcement, the District is working with 

officials from the local and state level as well as the other Delaware County School Districts and the 

Delaware County Intermediate Unit to evaluate the possibility of an extended school closure. Our goal is 

to communicate this information out as quickly as possible, to provide ample time for childcare 

preparations.  

 

Please continue to check the website for updated information.  

 

We appreciate your continued patience and cooperation.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 
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